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Due to demand for technology replacement 
and obsolescence of key hardware 
components, the production of the GPS-
4000A Global Positioning System Sensor 
has been discontinued.  Rockwell Collins 
will continue to provide repair services for 
the product, but due to some parts being 
obsolete, we cannot guarantee that all 
failed units will be repairable.  In the event 
that a failed unit is no longer repairable, 
Rockwell Collins can assist operators with 
the location of a suitable used replacement 
or purchase of a new replacement product.

If you own a GPS-4000A, there is a 
replacement available today.  The GPS-
4000S (822-2189-002/003) receivers are 
interchangeable with existing GPS-4000A 
hardware.  An FAA letter of One-Way 
Equivalency is in place to approve the 
GPS-4000S as a direct replacement for 
the GPS-4000A in existing installations.  
The GPS-4000S can be installed via STC 
(SA01434WI-D).

Rockwell Collins offers 

the GPS-4000S Global 

Positioning System Sensor 

as a replacement for the 

GPS-4000A which has been 

discontinued.

Orders for the GPS-4000A must be placed by 
August 31, 2012, with deliveries requested 
by December 28, 2012.  All repairs on the 
GPS-4000A are being done on a parts 
available basis.  Orders for the GPS-4000S 
series will be accepted immediately.  

We believe these actions will minimize any 
disruption to your aircraft operation.  For 
further information on the Rockwell Collins 
GPS-4000S or assistance in planning your 
aircraft upgrade requirements , including 
spares and certification, please contact your 
Rockwell Collins Regional Sales Manager or 
Customer Account Administrator.
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GPS4000A - DISCONTINuED PART NuMbER

Type

Number

Discontinued

Part Number

Replacement Part 
Number

GPS-4000A 822-1377-001 822-2189-002/003

How can we help?
Please call Rockwell Collins Customer Support at 319.295.5000.
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